  P.B. Mtg. #1                Regular Meeting #1                Date:  January 14, 2021               Time 7:00 P.M.

TO PROTECT OUR EMPLOYEES, RESIDENTS AND VISITORS PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING PROTOCOL THAT IS IN PLACE FOR THE PLANNING BOARD MEETING:

1.  You must wear a face covering to enter the building and the entire time you are in attendance.

2.  You must immediately use the hand sanitizer that will be available at the entrance.

3.  All attendees must practice social distancing and have at least 6-ft. space between one another.

Attendees who do not comply with these requirements will be asked to leave the building.

Planning Board Members:  Your Work Session starts promptly at 6:30 P.M.     

 

****** REVISED       PLANNING BOARD AGENDA
COMMUNITY ACTIVITY CENTER 





                            4520 California Road 
Large Meeting Room 





       Orchard Park, New York  14127
1.  
P.B. File #11-18, “Smokes Creek Farms”, proposed twenty-two lot subdivision, Vacant Land located on the south side of Jewett-Holmwood Road, east of Deer Run, Zoned R-1.  Applicant to extend decision date on project for sixty (60) days to March 16, 2021.

2.
P.B. File #23-2020, “Badagliacca”, proposed One-Lot Subdivision, Vacant Land, Jewett-Holmwood Road 

Located on the north side of Jewett-Holmwood Road, west of Birdsong Parkway, Zoned R-1. (SBL#173.15-1-44)  Applicant is requesting Planning Board Pre-Application Findings.
********REMOVED BY PETITIONER:
3.
P.B. File #01-2020, Bliss Office Building, 4370 South Taylor Road, located on the west side of South Taylor Road, just north of US Route 20A (Big Tree Road), Zoned I-1. (SBL#172.07-1-6.1) Paul Bliss is requesting a Building Permit and Site Plan approval to construct a 2-Story, 12,000 gsf Office Building with 44-parking spaces and on-site utility improvements. Note: Conservation Board approved Landscaping Plan on   3/3/2020.  (Town Board referred to Planning Board on 1/15/2020.) 
4.  
P.B. File #08-2020, Orchard Heights, 5200 Chestnut Ridge Road, Zoned R-3, with SR designation. Applicant is seeking Planning Board approval for Phase 2 of this project. Planning Board to review Site Plan submission and dumpster location.  
Harold T. Fabinsky, Planning Board Chairman                                                                         Dated:  January 11, 2021
